
 
 

 
Survey: Children’s rights during the war in Ukraine 

 
The Centre for Children’s Rights at Queen’s University Belfast is working with Terre 
des hommes, a leading children’s aid organisation, to gather the views and 
experiences of children and young people on their rights during the full-scale war in 
Ukraine, which started in February 2022. 

• If you are from Ukraine and aged between 8 and 17 years old, please help us 
by completing this questionnaire. It should only take 20 minutes to complete. 

• We will use the information you and other children give us to make a report 
that we will present to decision makers and governments all around the world. 

• The questionnaire is anonymous which means we do not need to know your 
name but we will keep all information you provide locked away securely. 

• If you decide to take part, you will need to click the box below to let us know 
you agree that we can use your responses in the report and other events like 
training, seminars and academic conferences. 

• It is best to do the questionnaire on your own but you can get a trusted adult 
to help you if you need their help. 

• If you have any questions, please talk to the social worker or other specialist 
from the organisation that contacted you about this survey. 

• Any information you give us will be confidential. 
• You don’t have to answer any question you don’t want to and you can stop 

your involvement at any time, no questions asked. 
 

Thank you for your help! 
 
If you have any questions about the study or this questionnaire, please contact:  

• Anastasiia Dereko (anastasia.dereko@tdh.ch) or Valentyna Lisakonova 
(valentyna.lisakonova@tdh.ch) from Terre des hommes Ukraine,  

• Dr Katrina Lloyd (k.lloyd@qub.ac.uk) or Dr Michelle Templeton 
(m.templeton@qub.ac.uk) from the Centre for Children’s Rights at Queen’s 
University Belfast. 

 
 
This survey has received ethical approval from the Ethics Committee at the 
School of Social Work and Education at Queen’s University Belfast. 

 
We take the protection and confidentiality of your personal and sensitive data very 
seriously and will ensure that all processing is done in accordance with the General 
Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA 2018). The 
Queen’s University Belfast Privacy Notice is available here. 
 

 
 
  

https://www.qub.ac.uk/research-centres/CentreforChildrensRights/
https://tdh-ukraine.org/
https://tdh-ukraine.org/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/privacynotice/Research/ListofResearchPrivacyNotices/PrivacyNoticeforRese%20archParticipants.html

